
                                                                                                                            
 

Lutton St Nicholas Primary Academy 
Marriots Gate, Lutton, Spalding, Lincs, PE12 9HN 

Headteacher: Mr. Jake Perrin 
 

Friday 7th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Grimm and Co Visit: Year 3 /4  

On Wednesday 26th of March 2025, pupils in Morpurgo class are invited to visit Grimm and Co. an immersive 
storytelling centre located in Rotherham. During the day, pupils will be taking part in workshops and activities 
involving a variety of inspirational objects and work with adults at the centre to build stories which form an 
illustrated book by the end of the day. 

The children will need to arrive at school between 8:10-8:15am so that registers, toileting and other 
preparations can take place. Following this, pupils will begin their journey by coach at 8:30am and will arrive at 
the centre between 10:30-10:45am where they will receive squash and biscuits (allergies may not be catered 
for). We do encourage pupils to still bring a snack as normal. There is a planned toilet stop at a service station 
on the way. 

At 11:00am, pupils will begin the first part of the workshop which will run until 12:30pm in order to break for 
lunch. The workshop will continue from 1-2:00pm and following this, the children will have an opportunity to 
visit the gift shop should they wish. Items at the centre are priced between £1-5 and we ask that the children do 
not bring more than £5.00 and this is entirely optional. 

Our aim, dependent on traffic, is to arrive at school between 4:00 and 4:15pm. We will update you on the time 
of arrival by ParentPay on the day so please do check this regularly for updates. 

If your child is in receipt of a Free School Meals (FSM) then the school can provide one. As this is a pack up, we 
do ask you inform the class teacher or Miss Sayers in the office should you prefer to send your child with a pack 
up from home. 

There is no specific cost or contribution requested as part of the trip as it is being funded as part of the Paul 
Hamlyn Vocabulary project currently taking place across our Trust. 

We are also seeking a volunteer to support the school during the trip. Should you be interested in supporting 
our school for the day, please do let Miss Sayers know. 

Kind regards, 

 

J Perrin 


